
 

 

N O T I C E 
 

To:   All Shareholders of High Meadow Cooperative #1, Inc.  
From:  Jenna Guiliano, Stillman Management Realty Corp.  
Date:  November 21st, 2023  
RE:   Written Correspondence from Metergy on Recent Electric Bills  

 

Management and the Board have been working daily to get an 
understanding on the recent electric bills that have been distributed 
for the months of September and October 2023.  
 
It has come to our attention that Elemco was bought out by 
Metergy Solutions with no official notification to the Board nor 
Management.  
 
We have received the enclosed letter from Metergy Solutions on 
the overcharges they have given to us for distribution. We also 
finally received the charges for December billing and confirmed that 
credits are in fact coming to the community for their errors.  
 
I would like to thank everyone for their patience and understanding 
while we investigated this issue all while navigating a new company 
and its personnel. We will be closely monitoring the electric charges 
to be sure we do not run into this issue again.  
 
Wishing everyone a Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving and Holiday 
Season!   
 
  


